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To whom it may concern
Thank you for the opportunity to support The Hills of Gold Wind project .| believe the proposed

62 wind turbines should be erected to allow a viable opportunity for the production of
renewable electricity. | support and hope the NSW government will make a positive decision to
approve this project. Our increasing population will require more and more electricity as the
world moves to use electricity to replace fossil fuels and we should be proactive in our support
for renewables.

| believe we have a duty to future generations to act now and use this time to help reduce
climate change. It's not about us now but the future generations and for our increasing
population and electricity demand.

Yours sincerely

Janice Fletcher
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